
The Radiation Control Program (RCP) held a very interactive and suc-

cessful Stakeholders Meeting on June 22, 2016. There was an unprece-

dented attendance, with open discussion on regulations and guidance.  

The RCP has received many comments and questions about the dosim-

etry forms available for use and the applicability to each.  

Licensees and registrants can review Nevada Administrative Code (NAC) 

459.337, 459.339, 459.3355, and 459.3665 for basic requirements. For annual 

and lifetime cumulative requirements, review NAC 459.365 and 459.786.   

The regulations can be found on the RCP website at http://dpbh.nv.gov/

Reg/Radiation_Control_Programs/. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Meeting Dosimetry Regulation Requirements 

Occupational Dose Record For A Monitoring Period (at least annually) 

Cumulative Occupational Dose History: Lifetime Cumulative Dose 

or Prior Occupational Dose for Current Year 

For more details visit http://dpbh.nv.gov/Reg/RAM/dta/Forms/
Radioactive_Material_Program_(RAM)_-_Forms/

Updated Dosimetry Forms for Licensees/Registrants 

If you have  lost or stolen radioactive ma-
terials (RAM) or a radiation producing 
machine (RPM), you should contact the 
RCP immediately to assist in the investi-
gation and make appropriate reporting to 
national, state and local partners.   

(775) 687-7550  
8am-5pm, Monday to Friday 

or  

(877) 438-7231 (GETRAD1) 
for the 24-hr duty officer

For more details visit http://dpbh.nv.gov/
Reg/Radiation_Control_Programs. 
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To add or remove your name from our listserv, go to http://dpbh.nv.gov/Reg/Radiation_Control_Programs/. 

Questions or comments? Email us at radiationcontrolprogram@health.nv.gov or call 775-687-7550. 

Radiation Control Program, 675 Fairview Drive, Suite 218, Carson City, NV 89701 

Stakeholders Communication 

The RCP develops a quarterly newsletter and holds semi-annual stake-

holders meetings. The next scheduled stakeholders meeting will be in 

December 2016 and the RCP is open to suggestions for meeting topics. 

Email topic suggestions to radiationcontrolprogram@health.nv.gov. 
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